
City of Pennock 

Public Works Department 

Seeking Part-time Employee 

 

 

The City of Pennock, MN Public Works Department, is seeking a part-time general maintenance 

worker, approximately 25 hours a week with flexible hours.  A complete job description 

available upon request. 

 

Minimum requirements:  Applicant must have a clean driving record and/or the ability to obtain 

a Class B CDL driver’s license with air-brake endorsement.  Possess or be able to obtain a MN 

Class D Water License and Class D Wastewater License within two years of employment.  

Position requires responding to emergencies after hours and on-call duty evenings, weekends and 

holidays.  Must live within a reasonable response time for emergencies.  Salary DOE.   

 

To Apply:  Applications may be obtained by calling 320-599-4546 or stopping at the City Office 

at 205 NW 2nd Street, Pennock, MN 56279 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 7:30 a.m. – 

12:30 p.m.  

 

Submit completed applications in drop box or by mail by September 1, 2024 to:  City of 

Pennock, 205 2nd St NW, PO Box 159, Pennock, MN 56279.  Other relevant skills and 

qualifications will be accepted until September 1, 2024.  The City of Pennock is an equal 

opportunity provider and employer. 

 

 

 


